
The Fairfax County Board of Supervisors and the Park Authority Board cordially invite you to 
ribbon cutting ceremonies for the Cub Run Stream Valley Connector Trails at Cub Run Stream 
Valley Park.  Join us on Saturday, May 9, 2009 at 1 p.m. for brief remarks and the official 
opening.  Meet on the patio at Cub Run RECenter. The ceremony site is a short walk from the 
RECenter. For more information please contact the Public Information Office at 703-324-8662.

Fairfax County is committed to nondiscrimination on the basis of disability in all county programs, services and activities. Reasonable accommodations will be provided upon 
request. For information, call 703-324-8563, TTY 703-803-3354. www.fairfaxcounty.gov/parks/ada.htm.

Cub Run RECenter
4630 Stonecroft Blvd.

Chantilly, VA

New Connector Trails Open at Cub Run Stream Valley Park

Saturday, May 9, 2009
1 p.m.


